
Teri Hagen 
Commodore 
 
Teri- 
I commend you and all Members involved for the candor and openness explaining the 
cash shortfall situation to us all on the club website. 
 
  I am a Member in good standing lying now Ensenada, Mexico, with plans for a road 
trip to visit La Paz from here in coming days. 
 
When there I will plan to make a donation to help offset the loss.  
This club is unique and deserves the best from all of us even if we are not there all the 
time. 
 
When Bella Sirena sailed off to the Marquesas Islands April 15, 2017, you all were there 
for us with your tech assistance as this was my first bluewater offshore voyage of its kind, 
ever.  We sailed 12 months 17 days to arrive Opua NZ safe and sound November 17, 
2017.  
 
Expats like me look to your club as a rock of good resources and comradery.  Nothing 
less should come from any one of us, ever. 
 
I am now a Permanente Residente Mexico thanks to great TA from a club member 
helping me navigate that maze. 
 
Share as inclined. 
 
Bryon 
Captain 
SV Bella Sirena 
alle smiler 
 
 


